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the creation of international anti corruption norms through non binding instruments and
informal institutions can privilege the interests of powerful states and raise
questions about the legitimacy of these institutions and the instruments they produce
at the same time the anti corruption instruments created under the auspices of these
institutions also show that non binding instruments and informal institutions carry
significant advantages the non binding instruments in the anti corruption field have a
clear capacity to influence domestic legal systems that is comparable to if not greater
than that of binding treaties this book examines the creation of international anti
corruption norms by states and other actors through four markedly different
institutions the organisation for economic co operation and development the united
nations the extractive industries transparency initiative and the financial action task
force each of these institutions oversees an international instrument that requires
states to combat corruption yet only the united nations oversees anti corruption norms
that take the sole form of a binding multilateral treaty the oecd has by contrast
fostered the development of the binding 1997 oecd anti bribery convention as well as
non binding recommendations and guidance associated with treaty itself in addition the
revenue transparency and anti money laundering norms developed through the extractive
industries transparency initiative and the financial action task force respectively
take the form of the non binding instruments that have no relationship with
multilateral treaties with corruption at the forefront of political debate
international anti corruption norms provides timely guidance on the burgeoning debate
surrounding international finance and natural resources extraction as well as other
forms of modern day corruption and the most effective methods of tackling these global
political issues this combo package prepared by cbse exam experts at jagranjosh com is
a kind of must have for the students appearing for class12th physics paper in the
coming cbse board 2018 exam 1 this combo package includes cbse class 12 physics solved
question paper 2017 set 1 cbse class 12 physics solved question paper 2016 set 1 cbse
class 12 physics solved question paper 2015 set 1 cbse class 12 physics solved question
paper 2014 set 1 cbse class 12 physics solved question paper 2013 set 1 cbse class 12
physics solved question paper 2012 set 1 2 the package strictly follows the pattern of
cbse class 12th syllabus 4 it also contains the detailed explanation for each question
solved 5 it will help you strengthen the concepts at class 12th level 6 this package
will surely build your confidence to score excellent marks in following board exam
paper key feature free class 12th physics 2012 solved paper ebook ideal to understand
the exam pattern will give a clear idea of how to study and what to study for the exam
proceedings of the 12th european conference on management leadership and governance
this book analyzes the role of energy in indian foreign policy particularly in defining
bilateral relations it also focuses on the critical gaps in conceptualizing its
formulations and recommends a framework for sustainable energy security india the
fourth largest consumer of oil is an energy deficit economy importing more than eighty
percent of its needs this makes securing energy integral to its foreign policy goals
obviously it is important for india to actively participate in the global energy market
and establish robust enduring and nuanced diplomatic relations with energy exporting
countries equally important is that india diversifies its energy mix and moves towards
carbon free growth renewable energy is today high on the global energy agenda indian
energy policy thus has to address a range of issues domestically and on foreign turf it
has to move beyond the transactional mode by creating equity in the global energy
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industry today the global energy regime is undergoing fundamental changes as is the
power dynamics of the global energy order there are now many new producers and diverse
consumers the trade in energy has increased in volume and its direction has shifted
from the west to the east and the ongoing structural changes in the energy market call
for a new security architecture given the complex and competitive environment of the
new geo economics and geopolitics of energy the question could well be should india
frame energy issues in conflict mode or move toward innovative cooperation in either
case the message is that india needs an integrated energy security policy every child
is a born genius out of 100 children 90 are potential genius parents teachers school
friends society make them average and small in just 18 20 yrs potential winners and
greats are converted into average small people by us very few who escape our pressures
tactics of making them small average become successful and greats manukul step by step
instructions show how to use the guide to nursing diagnoses and guide to planning care
sections to create a unique individualized plan of care unique care plans are provided
for nanda i approved nursing diagnoses evidence based interventions and rationales
include recent or classic research and references supporting the use of each
intervention examples of and suggested nic interventions and noc outcomes are presented
in each care plan 150 nclex exam style review questions are available on the evolve
website easy to follow sections i and ii guide you through the nursing process and
selection of appropriate nursing diagnoses clear concise interventions are usually only
a sentence or two long and use no more than two references safety content emphasizes
what must be considered to provide safe patient care list of nanda i diagnoses on the
inside front cover of the book provides quick reference to page numbers alphabetical
thumb tabs allow quick access to specific symptoms and nursing diagnoses appendixes
provide valuable information in an easy to access location perfect for undergraduate
nursing students postgraduate specialist nursing pathways advanced medical surgical
nursing tafe bachelor of nursing program lewis s medical surgical nursing assessment
and management of clinical problems 4th edition is the most comprehensive go to
reference for essential information about all aspects of professional nursing care of
patients using the nursing process as a framework for practice the fourth edition has
been extensively revised to reflect the rapid changing nature of nursing practice and
the increasing focus on key nursing care priorities building on the strengths of the
third australian and new zealand edition and incorporating relevant global nursing
research and practice from the prominent us title medical surgical nursing 9th edition
lewis s medical surgical nursing 4th edition is an essential resource for students
seeking to understand the role of the professional nurse in the contemporary health
environment 49 expert contributors from australia and new zealand current research data
and australian and new zealand statistics focus on evidence based practice review
questions and clinical reasoning exercises evolve resources for instructor and student
including quick quiz s test banks review questions image gallery and videos chapter on
current national patient safety and clinical reasoning over 80 new and revised case
studies chapter on rural and remote area nursing fully revised chapter on chronic
illness and complex care chapter on patient safety and clinical reasoning greater
emphasis on contemporary health issues such as obesity and emergency and disaster
nursing australia and new zealand sociocultural focus this revised second edition of
comparative tort law global perspectives offers an updated and enriched framework for
analysing and understanding the current state of tort law around the world using a
critical comparative methodology it covers not only the common tort law issues but also
many jurisdictions often overlooked in the mainstream literature contributions explore
illuminating case studies from tort systems in europe the us latin america asia and sub
saharan africa including new chapters specifically discussing tort law in brazil india
and russia the word fundamentalism usually conjures up images of religions and their
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most zealous followers much less often the word appears in connection with political
economy the phrase free market gives the connotation that capitalism is freedom
neoliberalism is the rise of global free market fundamentalism it reaches into nearly
every aspect of our daily lives as it seeks to dominate and eliminate the last vestiges
of public domains through wanton privatization and deregulation it degrades all that is
public the good news is that a global community of resistance continues to struggle
against neoliberal oppression formal and informal education entities contribute to
these struggles offering visions and strategies for creating a better future the
purpose of this volume is twofold several contributors will highlight how the
neoliberal agenda is impacting educational policy formation teaching and learning and
relationships between k 12 schools and communities other contributors will highlight
how the global community has gradually become conscious of the ideological doctrine and
how it is responsible for human suffering and misery the volume is needed because the
growing body of educational research linked to exploring the impact of neoliberalism on
schools and society fails to provide conceptual or historical understanding of this
ideology it is also an important scholarly intervention because it provides insights as
to why educators scholars and other global citizens have challenged the intrusion of
market forces over life inside k 12 schools teacher educators schoolteachers and anyone
who yearns to understand what is behind the debilitating trend of commercial forces
subverting humanizing educational projects would benefit from this volume activists
educators youth and scholars who seek strategies and visions for building democratic
schools and a society would consider this volume essential reading description of the
product 100 updated with topic wise practice questions explanations fill learning gaps
with revision notes supported videos concept recap with smart mind maps chapter
analysis smart short cuts with short cuts and detailed explanations valuable exam
insights with tips and tricks to ace government exams in the first attempt the first in
depth analysis of the independent director in asia who they are what they do and how
they are regulated this fully updated and revised 12th edition of the highly acclaimed
textbook on health care delivery provides graduate and undergraduate students with a
comprehensive survey of health care in the united states ranging in topics from the
organization of care the politics surrounding healthcare in the united states to
population health and vulnerable populations healthcare costs and value health care
financing and health information technology chapters provide thorough coverage of the
rapid changes that are reshaping our system and the extent of our nation s achievement
of health care value and the triple aim better health and better care at a lower cost
with an emphasis on population health and public health this text includes a timely
focus on how social and physical environments influence health outcomes prominent
scholars practitioners and educators within public health population health health
policy healthcare management medical care and nursing present the most up to date
evidence based information on social and behavioral determinants of health and health
equity immigrant health healthcare workforce challenges preventative medicine
innovative approaches to control health care costs initiatives to achieve high quality
and value based care and much more designed for graduate and advanced undergraduate
students of health care management and administration nursing and public health the
text addresses all complex core issues surrounding our health care system and health
policy such as the challenges to health care delivery the organization and politics of
care and comparative health systems organized in a readable and accessible format
contributors provide an in depth and objective appraisal of why and how we organize
health care the way we do the enormous impact of health related behaviors on the
structure function and cost of the health care delivery system and other emerging and
recurrent issues in health policy healthcare management and public health the 12th
edition features the contributions of such luminaries as former editor anthony r kovner
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michael k gusmano carolyn m clancy marc n gourevitch joanne spetz james morone karen
desalvo and christy harris lemak among others chapters include audio chapter summaries
with discussion of newsworthy topics learning objectives discussion questions case
exercises and new charts and tables with concrete health care data included for
instructors are an instructor s manual powerpoint slides syllabus test bank image bank
supplemental e chapter on a visual overview of health care delivery access to an annual
aca update and health policy changes extra cases and syllabi specifically for nurses
and a transition guide bridging the 11th and 12th editions key features three
completely revised chapters on the politics of health care vulnerable populations and
health information technology chapter authors with expertise in health administration
and management public health health policy medical care and nursing expanded coverage
on population health and population health management health equity influences of
social determinants on health behavior and outcomes health education planning health
workforce challenges national and regional quality improvement initiatives and more
revised e chapters providing a visual overview of health care delivery with image bank
and springer publishing s annual aca update audio podcasts provide summaries for each
chapter and provide real world context of topics featured in the news new appendix on
overview of u s public health agencies access to fully searchable ebook including extra
e chapters and student ancillaries on springer connect full instructor packet including
instructor s manual test bank powerpoint slides image bank case exercises for nursing
instructors this book presents the selected proceedings of 2nd international conference
on recent advances in manufacturing ram 2021 the book provides insights to current
research trends and opportunities in modelling and optimization of manufacturing
processes and systems the topics covered include modelling analysis computing and
simulation traditional and non traditional optimization techniques surface coating
methods additive manufacturing processes cad cam robotics and automation welding and
joining processes supply chain management and cae and reverse engineering this book
will be a good reference for beginners researchers and professionals interested in
modelling and optimization related to manufacturing engineering and related fields this
book explores the critical questions of how and why criminal justice policies emerge
and examines how criminal justice policy is understood and applied by practitioners it
questions whether diversity in implementation implies policy failure or a sign of
healthy activism among local practitioners lied by practitioners the index to
proceedings of the economic and social council is a bibliographic guide to the
proceedings and documentation of the economic and social council this issue covers the
2014 session of the council including the organizational and substantive session the
index is divided in two parts comprising the subject index and index to speeches the
index is prepared by the dag hammarskjöld library department of public information as
one of the products of the united nations bibliographic information system unbis this
book analyzes the role of Đại việt vietnam in the maritime asian trading network of the
thirteenth through the eighteenth centuries as it systematically integrates the results
of archaeological investigations the first half of the book consolidates reports from
excavations conducted at vân Đồn and phố hiến trading ports of Đại việt incorporating
sophisticated archaeological techniques distinctive of japan in the presentations of
the data these are accompanied by precise scale drawings detailed classifications and
quantitative analyses of unearthed artifacts the latter half of the book discusses the
materials discovered in archaeological investigations specifically ceramics and coins
in terms of the relations among sites and networks of production distribution and
consumption from a broader asian geohistorical perspective to this end the diplomatic
policies and trading activities of each era in vietnam are discussed integrating the
results of archaeological investigations with studies of historical documents expanding
beyond vietnam results of the archaeological investigations in other maritime asian
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countries such as japan indonesia laos and the philippines are introduced to inform a
comparative study that combines all such data from both archaeology and history in a
single volume as materials for broader discussion this book is expected to contribute
to international academic discourse on the history of maritime asia and help open a new
phase of scholarly endeavor in this field description of the product 100 updated with
topic wise practice questions explanations fill learning gaps with revision notes
supported videos concept recap with smart mind maps chapter analysis smart short cuts
with short cuts and detailed explanations valuable exam insights with tips and tricks
to ace government exams in the first attempt it gives me immense pleasure to present
second edition my book corporate laws the companies act 2013 in a comprehensive form
has brought with it enormous changes in almost all fields of corporate legislation and
the industry is facing severe implementation challenges due to limited guidance towards
the implementation aspects of the act therefore it is imperative to understand the
magnitude and implications of these changes for ensuring compliance as per the new
requirements keeping this context in mind it is my pleasure to present this book with
focus in depth on the practical implications of the changes brought about by the
companies act 2013 along with the relevant rules notifications and circulars we are in
the age of transition in the context of corporate law environment as we are adopting
new provisions of the act of 2013 with the recent two amendments the book aims to
provide undergraduate students in commerce and law with the knowledge of company law in
a simple comprehensive and lucid language in most part of the book the legal provisions
are included in their original form so as do develop legal interpretation skill amoung
the students this book is also helpful for the students of icai icsi and icwai students
the strength of book is secretarial aspects of company law as relevant rules and forms
have been duly mentioned at the appropriate places best practices from canada s high
performing school systems empowered educators in canada is one volume in a series that
explores how high performing educational systems from around the world achieve strong
results the anchor book empowered educators how high performing systems shape teaching
quality around the world is written by linda darling hammond and colleagues with
contributions from the authors of this volume empowered educators in canada details the
core commonalities that exist across canada with special emphasis on the localized
nature of the systems a hallmark of canadian education canada boasts a highly educated
population and the provinces territories truly value education as evidenced by the
significant proportion of public funds allocated to schooling operated by the provinces
and territories participation in kindergarten primary and secondary education is close
to 100 across the nation in addition to offering traditional academics secondary
education includes opportunities for students to attend technical and vocational
programs to demonstrate exemplary education systems the authors examine two top
performing jurisdictions alberta and ontario which have developed strong supports for
teacher development canadian teachers are highly qualified and salary scales in all
jurisdictions are typically based on a teacher s level of education and years of
experience while canada has enjoyed much educational success the education of first
nations students has historically been one of the country s more controversial and
contentious issues overall canada is a country that is proud of its education system
and places a high value on and participation in publicly funded education this book
comprises the principal multilateral legal instruments on international and european
criminal law with a special institutional focus on europol eurojust and the european
public prosecutor s office a substantive focus on international organised and serious
crime including terrorism and a focus on procedural rights approximation given the
relevance thereof for international information exchange in criminal matters relevant
data protection instruments have also been included in the selection the texts have
been ordered according to the corresponding multilateral co operation level either prüm
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the european union comprising schengen related texts the council of europe or the
united nations this edition provides students as well as practitioners judicial and law
enforcement authorities lawyers researchers throughout europe with an accurate and up
to date edition of essential texts on international and european criminal law all texts
have been updated until 8 december 2023 this combo package prepared by cbse exam
experts at jagranjosh com is a kind of must have for the students appearing for
class12th chemistry paper in the coming cbse board 2018 exam 1 this combo package
includes cbse class 12 chemistry solved question paper 2017 cbse class 12 chemistry
solved question paper 2016 cbse class 12 chemistry solved question paper 2015 cbse
class 12 chemistry solved question paper 2014 cbse class 12 chemistry solved question
paper 2013 cbse class 12 chemistry solved question paper 2012 2 the package strictly
follows the pattern of cbse class 12th syllabus 4 it also contains the detailed
explanation for each question solved 5 it will help you strengthen the concepts at
class 12th level 6 this package will surely build your confidence to score excellent
marks in following board exam paper key feature free class 12th chemistry 2012 solved
paper ebook ideal to understand the exam pattern will give a clear idea of how to study
and what to study for the exam this combo package prepared by cbse exam experts at
jagranjosh com is a kind of must have for the students appearing for class12th
mathematics paper in the coming cbse board 2018 exam 1 this combo package includes cbse
class 12 mathematics solved question paper 2017 cbse class 12 mathematics solved
question paper 2016 set 3 cbse class 12 mathematics solved question paper 2015 set 2
cbse class 12 mathematics solved question paper 2014 set 1 cbse class 12 mathematics
solved question paper 2013 set 3 cbse class 12 mathematics solved question paper 2012
set 3 2 the package strictly follows the pattern of cbse class 12th syllabus 3 it also
contains the detailed explanation for each question solved 4 it will help you
strengthen the concepts at class 12th level 5 this package will surely build your
confidence to score excellent marks in following board exam paper key feature free
class 12th mathematics 2012 solved paper ebook ideal to understand the exam pattern
will give a clear idea of how to study and what to study for the exam despite the u s
and china s shared economic and political interests distrust between the nations
persists how does the united states rhetorically navigate its relationship with china
in the midst of continued distrust this book pursues this question by rhetorically
analyzing u s news and political discourse concerning the 2008 beijing olympic games
the 2010 u s midterm elections the 2012 u s presidential election and the 2014 2015
chinese cyber espionage controversy it finds that memory frames of china as the yellow
peril and the red menace have combined to construct china as a threatening red peril
red peril characterizations revive and revise yellow peril tropes of china as a moral
political economic and military threat by imbuing them with anti communist ideology
tracing the origins functions and implications of the red peril this study illustrates
how historical representations of the chinese threat continue to limit understanding of
u s sino relations by keeping the nations relationship mired in the past this book
presents perspectives by eminent economists social scientists and policy makers
exploring in depth the post reform developments in india including issues pertaining to
growth and equity issues which have been at the core of life time work of prof r
radhakrishna the book brings out how some public policy instruments created to promote
growth have turned out to be regressive promoting inequalities and creating a highly
asymmetric federalism in india it examines the efficacy of fiscal and monetary reforms
and also emphasises the need for strengthening the institutions of governance
particularly judiciary and police in order to boost investors confidence it presents
exercises in econometric modelling for explaining factors in growth and vetting
policies and explores the issue of governance and institutions the book provides
insights into the working of an emerging economy and a large democracy which has to
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strive for public acceptability of the tensions of its negotiations between equity and
growth with its depth of academic excellence and breadth of topics covered it is a must
read for researchers policy makers industry watchers think tanks and ngos øthe concept
of juridification refers to a diverse set of processes involving shifts towards more
detailed legal regulation regulations of new areas and conflicts and problems
increasingly being framed in legal and rights oriented terms this timely the 12th
international symposium on distributed computing and artificial intelligence 2015 dcai
2015 is a forum to present applications of innovative techniques for studying and
solving complex problems the exchange of ideas between scientists and technicians from
both the academic and industrial sector is essential to facilitate the development of
systems that can meet the ever increasing demands of today s society the present
edition brings together past experience current work and promising future trends
associated with distributed computing artificial intelligence and their application in
order to provide efficient solutions to real problems this symposium is organized by
the osaka institute of technology qatar university and the university of salamanca
sustainable development and innovations in marine technologies includes the papers
presented at the 18th international congress of the maritime association of the
mediterranean imam 2019 varna bulgaria 9 11 september 2019 sustainable development and
innovations in marine technologies includes a wide range of topics aquaculture fishing
construction defence security design dynamic response of structures degradation defects
in structures electrical equipment of ships human factors hydrodynamics legal social
aspects logistics machinery control marine environmental protection materials
navigation noise non linear motions manoeuvrability off shore and coastal development
off shore renewable energy port operations prime movers propulsion safety at sea safety
of marine systems sea waves seakeeping shaft propellers ship resistance shipyards small
pleasure crafts stability static response of structures structures and wind loads the
imam series of conferences started in 1978 when the first congress was organised in
istanbul turkey imam 2019 is the eighteenth edition and in its nearly forty years of
history this biannual event has been organised throughout europe sustainable
development and innovations in marine technologies is essential reading for academics
engineers and all professionals involved in the area of sustainable and innovative
marine technologies power converters for electric vehicles gives an overview topology
design and simulation of different types of converters used in electric vehicles ev it
covers a wide range of topics ranging from the fundamentals of ev hybrid ev and its
stepwise approach simulation of the proposed converters for real time applications and
corresponding experimental results performance improvement paradigms and overall
analysis drawing upon the need for novel converter topologies this book provides the
complete solution for the power converters for ev applications along with simulation
exercises and experimental results it explains the need for power electronics in the
improvement of performance in ev this book presents exclusive information on the power
electronics of ev including traction drives provides step by step procedure for
converter design discusses various topologies having different isolated and non
isolated converters describes control circuit design including renewable energy systems
and electrical drives includes practical case studies incorporated with simulation and
experimental results power converters for electric vehicles will provide researchers
and graduate students in power electronics electric drives vehicle engineering a useful
resource for stimulating their efforts in this important field of the search for
renewable technologies the economic outlook for southeast asia china and india is an
annual publication on asia s regional economic growth development and regional
integration process the increasing automation of driving functions and the
electrification of powertrains present new challenges for the chassis with regard to
complexity redundancy data security and installation space at the same time the
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mobility of the future will also require entirely new vehicle concepts particularly in
urban areas the intelligent chassis must be connected electrified and automated in
order to be best prepared for this future contents driving simulators innovative
chassis systems automated driving and racing new methods and systems suspension and
ride comfort all wheel steering future brake systems and testing technology innovations
in tires and wheels target audiences automotive engineers and chassis specialists as
well as students looking for state of the art information regarding their field of
activity lecturers and instructors at universities and universities of applied sciences
with the main subject of automotive engineering experts researchers and development
engineers of the automotive and the supplying industry publisher atz live stands for
top quality and a high level of specialist information and is part of springer nature
one of the leading publishing groups worldwide for scientific educational and
specialist literature partner tÜv sÜd is an international leading technical service
organisation catering to the industry mobility and certification segment this well
known textbook provides students with the knowledge of basic accounting principles and
practices in a systematic manner the unique feature that has made this book popular
among students is the simplicity of presentation which enables them to understand the
subject and solve practical problems with ease the main strengths of the book are
updated text plentiful illustrative examples and the end of chapter exercises with
answers the wide coverage and user friendly approach help the book to meet the course
content requirements for bcom bba mcom mca examinations of different universities and
examinations conducted by professional institutions key features updated text in view
of new and withdrawn accounting standards and their interpretation formulation of the
roadmap for convergence of indian accounting standards to ifrs incorporation of the new
schedule vi in place of old schedule vi with appropriate notes wherever necessary
complete overhauling of solutions to all illustrations and requisite changes in the
answers to practical problems required due to the substitution of new schedule vi in
place of old schedule vi latest questions and problems from examinations conducted by
different professional bodies and universities
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Draft 12th Five Year Plan, 2012-2017 & Annual Plan, 2012-2013 2012 the creation of
international anti corruption norms through non binding instruments and informal
institutions can privilege the interests of powerful states and raise questions about
the legitimacy of these institutions and the instruments they produce at the same time
the anti corruption instruments created under the auspices of these institutions also
show that non binding instruments and informal institutions carry significant
advantages the non binding instruments in the anti corruption field have a clear
capacity to influence domestic legal systems that is comparable to if not greater than
that of binding treaties this book examines the creation of international anti
corruption norms by states and other actors through four markedly different
institutions the organisation for economic co operation and development the united
nations the extractive industries transparency initiative and the financial action task
force each of these institutions oversees an international instrument that requires
states to combat corruption yet only the united nations oversees anti corruption norms
that take the sole form of a binding multilateral treaty the oecd has by contrast
fostered the development of the binding 1997 oecd anti bribery convention as well as
non binding recommendations and guidance associated with treaty itself in addition the
revenue transparency and anti money laundering norms developed through the extractive
industries transparency initiative and the financial action task force respectively
take the form of the non binding instruments that have no relationship with
multilateral treaties with corruption at the forefront of political debate
international anti corruption norms provides timely guidance on the burgeoning debate
surrounding international finance and natural resources extraction as well as other
forms of modern day corruption and the most effective methods of tackling these global
political issues
International Anti-Corruption Norms 2015-08-13 this combo package prepared by cbse exam
experts at jagranjosh com is a kind of must have for the students appearing for
class12th physics paper in the coming cbse board 2018 exam 1 this combo package
includes cbse class 12 physics solved question paper 2017 set 1 cbse class 12 physics
solved question paper 2016 set 1 cbse class 12 physics solved question paper 2015 set 1
cbse class 12 physics solved question paper 2014 set 1 cbse class 12 physics solved
question paper 2013 set 1 cbse class 12 physics solved question paper 2012 set 1 2 the
package strictly follows the pattern of cbse class 12th syllabus 4 it also contains the
detailed explanation for each question solved 5 it will help you strengthen the
concepts at class 12th level 6 this package will surely build your confidence to score
excellent marks in following board exam paper key feature free class 12th physics 2012
solved paper ebook ideal to understand the exam pattern will give a clear idea of how
to study and what to study for the exam
Last 5+1 Year's CBSE Class 12th Physics Solved Question Papers - eBook 2017-11-21
proceedings of the 12th european conference on management leadership and governance
ECMLG 2016 - Proceedings of the 12th European Conference on Management, Leadership and
Governance 2015-10-20 this book analyzes the role of energy in indian foreign policy
particularly in defining bilateral relations it also focuses on the critical gaps in
conceptualizing its formulations and recommends a framework for sustainable energy
security india the fourth largest consumer of oil is an energy deficit economy
importing more than eighty percent of its needs this makes securing energy integral to
its foreign policy goals obviously it is important for india to actively participate in
the global energy market and establish robust enduring and nuanced diplomatic relations
with energy exporting countries equally important is that india diversifies its energy
mix and moves towards carbon free growth renewable energy is today high on the global
energy agenda indian energy policy thus has to address a range of issues domestically
and on foreign turf it has to move beyond the transactional mode by creating equity in
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the global energy industry today the global energy regime is undergoing fundamental
changes as is the power dynamics of the global energy order there are now many new
producers and diverse consumers the trade in energy has increased in volume and its
direction has shifted from the west to the east and the ongoing structural changes in
the energy market call for a new security architecture given the complex and
competitive environment of the new geo economics and geopolitics of energy the question
could well be should india frame energy issues in conflict mode or move toward
innovative cooperation in either case the message is that india needs an integrated
energy security policy
ICICKM2015-12th International Conference on Intellectual Capital Knowledge Management &
Organisational Learning 2015-10-09 every child is a born genius out of 100 children 90
are potential genius parents teachers school friends society make them average and
small in just 18 20 yrs potential winners and greats are converted into average small
people by us very few who escape our pressures tactics of making them small average
become successful and greats manukul
India's Emerging Energy Relations 2017-05-17 step by step instructions show how to use
the guide to nursing diagnoses and guide to planning care sections to create a unique
individualized plan of care unique care plans are provided for nanda i approved nursing
diagnoses evidence based interventions and rationales include recent or classic
research and references supporting the use of each intervention examples of and
suggested nic interventions and noc outcomes are presented in each care plan 150 nclex
exam style review questions are available on the evolve website easy to follow sections
i and ii guide you through the nursing process and selection of appropriate nursing
diagnoses clear concise interventions are usually only a sentence or two long and use
no more than two references safety content emphasizes what must be considered to
provide safe patient care list of nanda i diagnoses on the inside front cover of the
book provides quick reference to page numbers alphabetical thumb tabs allow quick
access to specific symptoms and nursing diagnoses appendixes provide valuable
information in an easy to access location
U.S. Regulation of the International Securities and Derivatives Markets, 12th Edition
2010-04 perfect for undergraduate nursing students postgraduate specialist nursing
pathways advanced medical surgical nursing tafe bachelor of nursing program lewis s
medical surgical nursing assessment and management of clinical problems 4th edition is
the most comprehensive go to reference for essential information about all aspects of
professional nursing care of patients using the nursing process as a framework for
practice the fourth edition has been extensively revised to reflect the rapid changing
nature of nursing practice and the increasing focus on key nursing care priorities
building on the strengths of the third australian and new zealand edition and
incorporating relevant global nursing research and practice from the prominent us title
medical surgical nursing 9th edition lewis s medical surgical nursing 4th edition is an
essential resource for students seeking to understand the role of the professional
nurse in the contemporary health environment 49 expert contributors from australia and
new zealand current research data and australian and new zealand statistics focus on
evidence based practice review questions and clinical reasoning exercises evolve
resources for instructor and student including quick quiz s test banks review questions
image gallery and videos chapter on current national patient safety and clinical
reasoning over 80 new and revised case studies chapter on rural and remote area nursing
fully revised chapter on chronic illness and complex care chapter on patient safety and
clinical reasoning greater emphasis on contemporary health issues such as obesity and
emergency and disaster nursing australia and new zealand sociocultural focus
I Luv Myself 2021-08-26 this revised second edition of comparative tort law global
perspectives offers an updated and enriched framework for analysing and understanding
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the current state of tort law around the world using a critical comparative methodology
it covers not only the common tort law issues but also many jurisdictions often
overlooked in the mainstream literature contributions explore illuminating case studies
from tort systems in europe the us latin america asia and sub saharan africa including
new chapters specifically discussing tort law in brazil india and russia
Nursing Diagnosis Handbook, 12th Edition Revised Reprint with 2021-2023 NANDA-I®
Updates - E-Book 2017-03-25 the word fundamentalism usually conjures up images of
religions and their most zealous followers much less often the word appears in
connection with political economy the phrase free market gives the connotation that
capitalism is freedom neoliberalism is the rise of global free market fundamentalism it
reaches into nearly every aspect of our daily lives as it seeks to dominate and
eliminate the last vestiges of public domains through wanton privatization and
deregulation it degrades all that is public the good news is that a global community of
resistance continues to struggle against neoliberal oppression formal and informal
education entities contribute to these struggles offering visions and strategies for
creating a better future the purpose of this volume is twofold several contributors
will highlight how the neoliberal agenda is impacting educational policy formation
teaching and learning and relationships between k 12 schools and communities other
contributors will highlight how the global community has gradually become conscious of
the ideological doctrine and how it is responsible for human suffering and misery the
volume is needed because the growing body of educational research linked to exploring
the impact of neoliberalism on schools and society fails to provide conceptual or
historical understanding of this ideology it is also an important scholarly
intervention because it provides insights as to why educators scholars and other global
citizens have challenged the intrusion of market forces over life inside k 12 schools
teacher educators schoolteachers and anyone who yearns to understand what is behind the
debilitating trend of commercial forces subverting humanizing educational projects
would benefit from this volume activists educators youth and scholars who seek
strategies and visions for building democratic schools and a society would consider
this volume essential reading
Lewis's Medical-Surgical Nursing 2021-02-26 description of the product 100 updated with
topic wise practice questions explanations fill learning gaps with revision notes
supported videos concept recap with smart mind maps chapter analysis smart short cuts
with short cuts and detailed explanations valuable exam insights with tips and tricks
to ace government exams in the first attempt
Comparative Tort Law 2018-10-04 the first in depth analysis of the independent director
in asia who they are what they do and how they are regulated
ECGBL 2018 12th European Conference on Game-Based Learning 2015-06-01 this fully
updated and revised 12th edition of the highly acclaimed textbook on health care
delivery provides graduate and undergraduate students with a comprehensive survey of
health care in the united states ranging in topics from the organization of care the
politics surrounding healthcare in the united states to population health and
vulnerable populations healthcare costs and value health care financing and health
information technology chapters provide thorough coverage of the rapid changes that are
reshaping our system and the extent of our nation s achievement of health care value
and the triple aim better health and better care at a lower cost with an emphasis on
population health and public health this text includes a timely focus on how social and
physical environments influence health outcomes prominent scholars practitioners and
educators within public health population health health policy healthcare management
medical care and nursing present the most up to date evidence based information on
social and behavioral determinants of health and health equity immigrant health
healthcare workforce challenges preventative medicine innovative approaches to control
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health care costs initiatives to achieve high quality and value based care and much
more designed for graduate and advanced undergraduate students of health care
management and administration nursing and public health the text addresses all complex
core issues surrounding our health care system and health policy such as the challenges
to health care delivery the organization and politics of care and comparative health
systems organized in a readable and accessible format contributors provide an in depth
and objective appraisal of why and how we organize health care the way we do the
enormous impact of health related behaviors on the structure function and cost of the
health care delivery system and other emerging and recurrent issues in health policy
healthcare management and public health the 12th edition features the contributions of
such luminaries as former editor anthony r kovner michael k gusmano carolyn m clancy
marc n gourevitch joanne spetz james morone karen desalvo and christy harris lemak
among others chapters include audio chapter summaries with discussion of newsworthy
topics learning objectives discussion questions case exercises and new charts and
tables with concrete health care data included for instructors are an instructor s
manual powerpoint slides syllabus test bank image bank supplemental e chapter on a
visual overview of health care delivery access to an annual aca update and health
policy changes extra cases and syllabi specifically for nurses and a transition guide
bridging the 11th and 12th editions key features three completely revised chapters on
the politics of health care vulnerable populations and health information technology
chapter authors with expertise in health administration and management public health
health policy medical care and nursing expanded coverage on population health and
population health management health equity influences of social determinants on health
behavior and outcomes health education planning health workforce challenges national
and regional quality improvement initiatives and more revised e chapters providing a
visual overview of health care delivery with image bank and springer publishing s
annual aca update audio podcasts provide summaries for each chapter and provide real
world context of topics featured in the news new appendix on overview of u s public
health agencies access to fully searchable ebook including extra e chapters and student
ancillaries on springer connect full instructor packet including instructor s manual
test bank powerpoint slides image bank case exercises for nursing instructors
Understanding Neoliberal Rule in K-12 Schools 2012 this book presents the selected
proceedings of 2nd international conference on recent advances in manufacturing ram
2021 the book provides insights to current research trends and opportunities in
modelling and optimization of manufacturing processes and systems the topics covered
include modelling analysis computing and simulation traditional and non traditional
optimization techniques surface coating methods additive manufacturing processes cad
cam robotics and automation welding and joining processes supply chain management and
cae and reverse engineering this book will be a good reference for beginners
researchers and professionals interested in modelling and optimization related to
manufacturing engineering and related fields
Public Roads 2024-03-30 this book explores the critical questions of how and why
criminal justice policies emerge and examines how criminal justice policy is understood
and applied by practitioners it questions whether diversity in implementation implies
policy failure or a sign of healthy activism among local practitioners lied by
practitioners
Oswaal Government Exams Question Bank 12th Pass | Quantitative Aptitude | General
English | Logical Reasoning |General Awareness | Set of 4 Books | For 2024 Exam
2017-11-02 the index to proceedings of the economic and social council is a
bibliographic guide to the proceedings and documentation of the economic and social
council this issue covers the 2014 session of the council including the organizational
and substantive session the index is divided in two parts comprising the subject index
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and index to speeches the index is prepared by the dag hammarskjöld library department
of public information as one of the products of the united nations bibliographic
information system unbis
Puja CBSE 12th Chemistry Formulae 2019-01-01 this book analyzes the role of Đại việt
vietnam in the maritime asian trading network of the thirteenth through the eighteenth
centuries as it systematically integrates the results of archaeological investigations
the first half of the book consolidates reports from excavations conducted at vân Đồn
and phố hiến trading ports of Đại việt incorporating sophisticated archaeological
techniques distinctive of japan in the presentations of the data these are accompanied
by precise scale drawings detailed classifications and quantitative analyses of
unearthed artifacts the latter half of the book discusses the materials discovered in
archaeological investigations specifically ceramics and coins in terms of the relations
among sites and networks of production distribution and consumption from a broader
asian geohistorical perspective to this end the diplomatic policies and trading
activities of each era in vietnam are discussed integrating the results of
archaeological investigations with studies of historical documents expanding beyond
vietnam results of the archaeological investigations in other maritime asian countries
such as japan indonesia laos and the philippines are introduced to inform a comparative
study that combines all such data from both archaeology and history in a single volume
as materials for broader discussion this book is expected to contribute to
international academic discourse on the history of maritime asia and help open a new
phase of scholarly endeavor in this field
Independent Directors in Asia 2022-04-21 description of the product 100 updated with
topic wise practice questions explanations fill learning gaps with revision notes
supported videos concept recap with smart mind maps chapter analysis smart short cuts
with short cuts and detailed explanations valuable exam insights with tips and tricks
to ace government exams in the first attempt
Jonas and Kovner's Health Care Delivery in the United States, 12th Edition 2015-07-14
it gives me immense pleasure to present second edition my book corporate laws the
companies act 2013 in a comprehensive form has brought with it enormous changes in
almost all fields of corporate legislation and the industry is facing severe
implementation challenges due to limited guidance towards the implementation aspects of
the act therefore it is imperative to understand the magnitude and implications of
these changes for ensuring compliance as per the new requirements keeping this context
in mind it is my pleasure to present this book with focus in depth on the practical
implications of the changes brought about by the companies act 2013 along with the
relevant rules notifications and circulars we are in the age of transition in the
context of corporate law environment as we are adopting new provisions of the act of
2013 with the recent two amendments the book aims to provide undergraduate students in
commerce and law with the knowledge of company law in a simple comprehensive and lucid
language in most part of the book the legal provisions are included in their original
form so as do develop legal interpretation skill amoung the students this book is also
helpful for the students of icai icsi and icwai students the strength of book is
secretarial aspects of company law as relevant rules and forms have been duly mentioned
at the appropriate places
Recent Advances in Manufacturing Modelling and Optimization 2016-04-27 best practices
from canada s high performing school systems empowered educators in canada is one
volume in a series that explores how high performing educational systems from around
the world achieve strong results the anchor book empowered educators how high
performing systems shape teaching quality around the world is written by linda darling
hammond and colleagues with contributions from the authors of this volume empowered
educators in canada details the core commonalities that exist across canada with
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special emphasis on the localized nature of the systems a hallmark of canadian
education canada boasts a highly educated population and the provinces territories
truly value education as evidenced by the significant proportion of public funds
allocated to schooling operated by the provinces and territories participation in
kindergarten primary and secondary education is close to 100 across the nation in
addition to offering traditional academics secondary education includes opportunities
for students to attend technical and vocational programs to demonstrate exemplary
education systems the authors examine two top performing jurisdictions alberta and
ontario which have developed strong supports for teacher development canadian teachers
are highly qualified and salary scales in all jurisdictions are typically based on a
teacher s level of education and years of experience while canada has enjoyed much
educational success the education of first nations students has historically been one
of the country s more controversial and contentious issues overall canada is a country
that is proud of its education system and places a high value on and participation in
publicly funded education
The Management of Change in Criminal Justice 2021-10-21 this book comprises the
principal multilateral legal instruments on international and european criminal law
with a special institutional focus on europol eurojust and the european public
prosecutor s office a substantive focus on international organised and serious crime
including terrorism and a focus on procedural rights approximation given the relevance
thereof for international information exchange in criminal matters relevant data
protection instruments have also been included in the selection the texts have been
ordered according to the corresponding multilateral co operation level either prüm the
european union comprising schengen related texts the council of europe or the united
nations this edition provides students as well as practitioners judicial and law
enforcement authorities lawyers researchers throughout europe with an accurate and up
to date edition of essential texts on international and european criminal law all texts
have been updated until 8 december 2023
Index to Proceedings of the Economic and Social Council 2014 2024-01-19 this combo
package prepared by cbse exam experts at jagranjosh com is a kind of must have for the
students appearing for class12th chemistry paper in the coming cbse board 2018 exam 1
this combo package includes cbse class 12 chemistry solved question paper 2017 cbse
class 12 chemistry solved question paper 2016 cbse class 12 chemistry solved question
paper 2015 cbse class 12 chemistry solved question paper 2014 cbse class 12 chemistry
solved question paper 2013 cbse class 12 chemistry solved question paper 2012 2 the
package strictly follows the pattern of cbse class 12th syllabus 4 it also contains the
detailed explanation for each question solved 5 it will help you strengthen the
concepts at class 12th level 6 this package will surely build your confidence to score
excellent marks in following board exam paper key feature free class 12th chemistry
2012 solved paper ebook ideal to understand the exam pattern will give a clear idea of
how to study and what to study for the exam
A History of Maritime Trade in Northern Vietnam, 12th to 18th Centuries 2015-05 this
combo package prepared by cbse exam experts at jagranjosh com is a kind of must have
for the students appearing for class12th mathematics paper in the coming cbse board
2018 exam 1 this combo package includes cbse class 12 mathematics solved question paper
2017 cbse class 12 mathematics solved question paper 2016 set 3 cbse class 12
mathematics solved question paper 2015 set 2 cbse class 12 mathematics solved question
paper 2014 set 1 cbse class 12 mathematics solved question paper 2013 set 3 cbse class
12 mathematics solved question paper 2012 set 3 2 the package strictly follows the
pattern of cbse class 12th syllabus 3 it also contains the detailed explanation for
each question solved 4 it will help you strengthen the concepts at class 12th level 5
this package will surely build your confidence to score excellent marks in following
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board exam paper key feature free class 12th mathematics 2012 solved paper ebook ideal
to understand the exam pattern will give a clear idea of how to study and what to study
for the exam
Oswaal Government Exams Question Bank 12th Pass | Quantitative Aptitude | for 2024 Exam
2018-07-01 despite the u s and china s shared economic and political interests distrust
between the nations persists how does the united states rhetorically navigate its
relationship with china in the midst of continued distrust this book pursues this
question by rhetorically analyzing u s news and political discourse concerning the 2008
beijing olympic games the 2010 u s midterm elections the 2012 u s presidential election
and the 2014 2015 chinese cyber espionage controversy it finds that memory frames of
china as the yellow peril and the red menace have combined to construct china as a
threatening red peril red peril characterizations revive and revise yellow peril tropes
of china as a moral political economic and military threat by imbuing them with anti
communist ideology tracing the origins functions and implications of the red peril this
study illustrates how historical representations of the chinese threat continue to
limit understanding of u s sino relations by keeping the nations relationship mired in
the past
Indian Coconut Journal 2017-09-21 this book presents perspectives by eminent economists
social scientists and policy makers exploring in depth the post reform developments in
india including issues pertaining to growth and equity issues which have been at the
core of life time work of prof r radhakrishna the book brings out how some public
policy instruments created to promote growth have turned out to be regressive promoting
inequalities and creating a highly asymmetric federalism in india it examines the
efficacy of fiscal and monetary reforms and also emphasises the need for strengthening
the institutions of governance particularly judiciary and police in order to boost
investors confidence it presents exercises in econometric modelling for explaining
factors in growth and vetting policies and explores the issue of governance and
institutions the book provides insights into the working of an emerging economy and a
large democracy which has to strive for public acceptability of the tensions of its
negotiations between equity and growth with its depth of academic excellence and
breadth of topics covered it is a must read for researchers policy makers industry
watchers think tanks and ngos
Corporate Laws 2017-04-03 øthe concept of juridification refers to a diverse set of
processes involving shifts towards more detailed legal regulation regulations of new
areas and conflicts and problems increasingly being framed in legal and rights oriented
terms this timely
ECIE 2017 12th European Conference on Innovation and Entrepreneurship 2023-12-22 the
12th international symposium on distributed computing and artificial intelligence 2015
dcai 2015 is a forum to present applications of innovative techniques for studying and
solving complex problems the exchange of ideas between scientists and technicians from
both the academic and industrial sector is essential to facilitate the development of
systems that can meet the ever increasing demands of today s society the present
edition brings together past experience current work and promising future trends
associated with distributed computing artificial intelligence and their application in
order to provide efficient solutions to real problems this symposium is organized by
the osaka institute of technology qatar university and the university of salamanca
Empowered Educators in Canada 2017-11-21 sustainable development and innovations in
marine technologies includes the papers presented at the 18th international congress of
the maritime association of the mediterranean imam 2019 varna bulgaria 9 11 september
2019 sustainable development and innovations in marine technologies includes a wide
range of topics aquaculture fishing construction defence security design dynamic
response of structures degradation defects in structures electrical equipment of ships
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human factors hydrodynamics legal social aspects logistics machinery control marine
environmental protection materials navigation noise non linear motions manoeuvrability
off shore and coastal development off shore renewable energy port operations prime
movers propulsion safety at sea safety of marine systems sea waves seakeeping shaft
propellers ship resistance shipyards small pleasure crafts stability static response of
structures structures and wind loads the imam series of conferences started in 1978
when the first congress was organised in istanbul turkey imam 2019 is the eighteenth
edition and in its nearly forty years of history this biannual event has been organised
throughout europe sustainable development and innovations in marine technologies is
essential reading for academics engineers and all professionals involved in the area of
sustainable and innovative marine technologies
Essential Texts on International and European Criminal Law (12th revised edition)
2017-11-22 power converters for electric vehicles gives an overview topology design and
simulation of different types of converters used in electric vehicles ev it covers a
wide range of topics ranging from the fundamentals of ev hybrid ev and its stepwise
approach simulation of the proposed converters for real time applications and
corresponding experimental results performance improvement paradigms and overall
analysis drawing upon the need for novel converter topologies this book provides the
complete solution for the power converters for ev applications along with simulation
exercises and experimental results it explains the need for power electronics in the
improvement of performance in ev this book presents exclusive information on the power
electronics of ev including traction drives provides step by step procedure for
converter design discusses various topologies having different isolated and non
isolated converters describes control circuit design including renewable energy systems
and electrical drives includes practical case studies incorporated with simulation and
experimental results power converters for electric vehicles will provide researchers
and graduate students in power electronics electric drives vehicle engineering a useful
resource for stimulating their efforts in this important field of the search for
renewable technologies
Last 5+1 Year's CBSE Class 12th Chemistry Solved Question Papers - eBook 2017-06-14 the
economic outlook for southeast asia china and india is an annual publication on asia s
regional economic growth development and regional integration process
Last 5+1 Year's CBSE Class 12th Mathematics Solved Question Papers - eBook 2022-06-06
the increasing automation of driving functions and the electrification of powertrains
present new challenges for the chassis with regard to complexity redundancy data
security and installation space at the same time the mobility of the future will also
require entirely new vehicle concepts particularly in urban areas the intelligent
chassis must be connected electrified and automated in order to be best prepared for
this future contents driving simulators innovative chassis systems automated driving
and racing new methods and systems suspension and ride comfort all wheel steering
future brake systems and testing technology innovations in tires and wheels target
audiences automotive engineers and chassis specialists as well as students looking for
state of the art information regarding their field of activity lecturers and
instructors at universities and universities of applied sciences with the main subject
of automotive engineering experts researchers and development engineers of the
automotive and the supplying industry publisher atz live stands for top quality and a
high level of specialist information and is part of springer nature one of the leading
publishing groups worldwide for scientific educational and specialist literature
partner tÜv sÜd is an international leading technical service organisation catering to
the industry mobility and certification segment
American Political Discourse on China 2014-09-26 this well known textbook provides
students with the knowledge of basic accounting principles and practices in a
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systematic manner the unique feature that has made this book popular among students is
the simplicity of presentation which enables them to understand the subject and solve
practical problems with ease the main strengths of the book are updated text plentiful
illustrative examples and the end of chapter exercises with answers the wide coverage
and user friendly approach help the book to meet the course content requirements for
bcom bba mcom mca examinations of different universities and examinations conducted by
professional institutions key features updated text in view of new and withdrawn
accounting standards and their interpretation formulation of the roadmap for
convergence of indian accounting standards to ifrs incorporation of the new schedule vi
in place of old schedule vi with appropriate notes wherever necessary complete
overhauling of solutions to all illustrations and requisite changes in the answers to
practical problems required due to the substitution of new schedule vi in place of old
schedule vi latest questions and problems from examinations conducted by different
professional bodies and universities
Perspectives on Inclusive Policies for Development in India 2015-05-28
Juridification and Social Citizenship in the Welfare State 2019-08-22
Distributed Computing and Artificial Intelligence, 12th International Conference 2017
Sustainable Development and Innovations in Marine Technologies 2020-12-11
ICEL 2017 - Proceedings of the 12th International Conference on e-Learning 2015-03-23
Power Converters for Electric Vehicles 2022-04-18
Economic Outlook for Southeast Asia, China and India 2015 Strengthening Institutional
Capacity
12th International Munich Chassis Symposium 2021
An Introduction to Accountancy, 12th Edition
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